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        New Multi-Purpose Building Opened 

A new Multi-Purpose Building in the north of the country was opened in 
November by local Government officials and 2 of the Caleb Directors. 
This building will provide a school with high quality education, initially for 
100 children, in a poor rural village. It will also provide a facility for the 
pastor to connect with the local M... community. Over time it is planned 
for the school to expand and provide education up to Year 10. The 
construction of the building was made possible by a significant gift from 
one donor and we thank God for their generosity. 
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Four Boys at the 
Orphanage are now in 

High School  
The 12 boys are coming along really 
well, with all in the top half of their 
classes. Four of the boys are now in 

High School. Our Chairman, Warwick 
Lloyd, met with the Principal of their 
local school which provides education 
from Kindergarten to Year 10 and has 
over 1,000 students. The Principal was 

very complimentary about the boys’ 
development and as well as their 

behaviour! We run a Youth Program 
for them every Friday night lead by 

the Youth Pastor from the nearby city. 
The Caleb Board would like to 

sincerely thank those who sponsor the 
boys throughout the year. 

 

 



             

Supporting. Resourcing. Empowering. 

  
 

Matthew 24:14   “And this gospel of the kingdom will be preached in the whole world as a testimony to all nations.” 

Caleb Foundation 
for South Asia 

Christmas 2017 

 

                                       

 

Praise and Request 

 

➢ Praise for the dedication of the pastors 

➢ Thanks for continued stability of the nation 

➢ Thanks for financial provision in 2017 

➢ Thanks for the recently completed building in 
the north of the country 

➢ For the safety of the pastors and their families 

➢ For protection when travelling by road  

➢ For all the children we support in education 
and at the orphanage. 

➢ For continued financial support in 2018 
particularly for the 1st quarter where there are 
many annual expenses payable. 
 

At your service… 

Mail:  PO Box 82, Cherrybrook  NSW  2126 

Phone: 02 9899 3087 

Email: info@calebaustralia.org.au 

Website: www.calebaustralia.org.au 

 

       - Money Boxes - 

Thank you! to our supporters 
who have deposited the 

contents of their Caleb money 
boxes.  Please contact us if you 
need a receipt or another box. 
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13th Annual Womens’ Conference 

 

 
Caleb Director, Jill Wallis, ran the 13th annual 
Women’s Conference in the Senior Pastor’s 
church. 80 women from that church and four of 
the surrounding churches met to study the Word, 
to encourage one another and to grow in 
knowledge and understanding together. 

It has been a privilege to walk with these ladies  
over the years and see them grow in confidence 
and learning. Articulate women, with the ability to 
stand up with a microphone to report back on 
what they have studied. At lunch the ladies were 
served by the Pastors, definitely not the norm in 
their cultural environment. 

Flood Relief 

 

This year the country experienced the worst 
floods in forty years and it was a great blessing 
to be able to finance repairs in a number of 
areas and also to provide 200 families with 
food parcels of rice, darl and salt. These 
families from seven of our church areas, lost 
their homes, just some of the 100,000 people 
who lost everything. 
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